#### Week beginning

27/06/22

#### STAR moments

Another busy week for the children in Year 4. We have had a great time this week learning maths outdoors. The children used chalk to create obtuse, acute and right angles. Ask them what each one means. Some of you may have seen us on the field creating shapes with our bodies and looking for these angles within the shapes we made. The children enjoyed learning about coordinates and had great fun playing battleships on a large scale in the playground using the skills they had learnt.

Our happy leaf recipients for support are:

4H: Rayan: 4R: Saimon 4L: Gabriel



# Year 4 Newsletter

#### This week's learning:

This week the children will continue working on our topic of Healthy Hearts.

As writers the children will begin to write instruction texts around seasonal food and creating a healthy menu. This will link very nicely with our Design and Technology lesson where the children will be making a seasonal calendar and learning why using seasonal food is important. We will look at what ingredients we will add taking in allergies and food intolerances.

As computer experts the children will begin to use the Scratch program to create a health and fitness game. As scientists the children will be completing an experiment they began last week looking at which drinks causes the most damage to our teeth. We will let you know the results! During R.E. we will consider how religions are similar and different. Children will describe some of the things that connect religious people in Newham. As Geographers we will look at the school OS map. What are the features? Can the children understand and use the key effectively? Finally in RSHE this week we will be thinking about how we show respect for people online, including when we are anonymous. The children will build on their understanding of what to do if someone is disrespectful towards them.

P.E. and Fit Friday will continue to play a big part in our Healthy Hearts topic this term and hopefully the sun will appear again. On Tuesday the children will participate in Sports Day where they will work together and take part in a variety of activities and races.

### Don't forget!

**Festival of Voices tickets:** Tickets are available through Parent Mail. You can purchase 2 tickets at £2.00 each. Further tickets will be available from the office from next week if you require more than 2 tickets. We look forward to seeing you come along to support your child, it is a wonderful experience performing at the Hackney Empire.

#### Over to you...Home learning

Please remember to carry on with Mathletics, Times
Tables RockStars and Bug Club and to work on spellings
that are sent home each week. Try to read with your child
throughout the week and ask them questions about what
they have read. Practise the times tables with your child,
they need to recall them within 6 seconds of a question
being asked. Have a go as a family, how quick are you?

## Keep in touch!

#### Email:

year4@star.newham.sch.uk
Twitter:@Star\_Primary
Website:https://star.newham.
sch.uk/

Phone: 020 7476 5336